
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Acorn Park School 

             Newsletter 

 
                                                           Friday September 22nd 2023 

                                                               Acorn Park - Weekly Roundup 

 

 

The third week of Autumn term already - feels like time is flying by! This week we have had a 
Health and Safety audit and a Norfolk County Council audit, essentially lots of visitors. 

Whilst we await the official results of our NCC audit we are pleased to share that initial feedback 
is overwhelmingly positive with some comprehensive and exciting targets to work towards. 

The students that spoke with the Council reps did so with honesty and enthusiasm and we are 
very thankful to them for sharing their voices on what school is like for them. 

 
Loads and loads of staff and student stars this week so I'll get right into it. 

Student Stars: 
Jenny would like to thank Reuben and the rest of Shakespeare class for doing a fantastic job of 

washing her car. 
Joshiah in Ahlberg for having such a good week and trying lots of new things - the team are very 

proud of him. 
Jazmin W in Sissay for openly expressing their feelings to staff. 

Sofia H for just being wonderfully chatty, a brilliant conversationalist. 
Paula would like to nominate all of Tolkien class for their amazing progress in Art. 

Kerr class have showcased some excellent friendships this week - especially when Eli joined in 
on the see-saw for the first time, the rest of the class were visibly excited by this! Ziggy has also 

said hello and goodbye to all his friends this week. 
Tolkien class have taken part in some cooking art as part of their Acorn Activities - designing 

pancakes of their faces  
In PE this week, Keyon M for being so polite and kind and always championing his peers, Ilayda 
for completing a tricky obstacle course with great coordination, Harley A for his perseverance, 

Harvey K for joining in with a Kurling game and using excellent counting skills. 
Jack F for being an excellent role model for his peers and developing friendships. 

Orwell students participated in a drama activity around Jekyll and Hyde and had fun with 
bananagrams. 
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Staff stars: 
Melissa R for working tirelessly in setting up our new phonics programme and supporting her new 

colleagues in the primary school. 
Oscar P for doing a fantastic job with the students in Orwell class, supporting Saffron with 

paperwork and handling tricky conversations well. 
Louise D for providing some healthy competition in Kurling this week. 

Charlotte and Megan in Shakespeare for supporting the art projects and activities this week. 
Michelle in Lawrence for her hard work in helping a student to transition back into school. 

Josh H for being a massive support in the medication section of our audit this week. 
All staff in Milne and Dahl classes who have supported Aaron and their young people brilliantly in 

Forest School today, enabling students to have a fantastic session enjoying the woodland. 
All of the Swift Team have nominated each other for being supportive, going above and beyond, 
taking on challenges and responsibilities with a calm demeanour, and always offering a smile. 


